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 To the members of the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee,  

 

We would foremost like to express our gratitude to the members of the Compliance Committee for 

accepting the delivery of the belated 2011 and 2014 national implementation reports of the Republic of 

Macedonia, and welcome the findings that the non-compliance status is remedied, thus refraining the 

Committee from presenting further recommendations. 

 

We assure you of our further efforts and participation in the Aarhus Convention activities and we look 

forward to our future cooperation. 
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Best regards 

 

Saso Sekulovski    

Deputy Head of Public Relations Office  
Ministry of Environment and Physical Planning 

"Goce Delcev, br.18 1000 Skopje,  

Republic of Macedonia 
E-mail: S.Sekulovski@moepp.gov.mk 

sekulovskisaso@yahoo.com 
 
 
 


